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Under the Queensland Human Rights Act 2019, all public entities, such 
as government agencies and public sector employees, are required to:
•	  act and make decisions in a way that is compatible with human rights
•	 properly consider human rights when making a decision.
To meet our obligations, we need to identify all human rights that are 
relevant to a decision and consider if it is compatible with human rights.

Find out more
To learn more about human rights in the Queensland public sector, visit the 
For government website at www.forgov.qld.gov.au/humanrights.
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